
 

 

 
Ryan Matthews is Chief Business Officer at Honeywell Federal Manufacturing & Technologies (FM&T), which 
manages and operates the Department of Energy’s Kansas City National Security Campus (KCNSC). With roughly 
7,000 employees in Kansas City and Albuquerque, the KCNSC provides diverse engineering, manufacturing and 
secure sourcing services for national security. 

In this position, Matthews serves as single point of accountability to the KCNSC’s president for the execution of 
business and administrative functions performed on the FM&T management and operating contract. This position 
is directly responsible for ~400 professional and administrative employees in the areas of Safeguards & Security, 
Counterintelligence, Mission Assurance, Program Management Office, Strategy & Transformation, Internal Audit 
and the Data & Analytics Office.   

Matthews has been with Honeywell for over 15 years, previously serving as the Site Leader of the KCNSC’s New 
Mexico Operations (NMO), where he led all major programmatic, engineering, global security and integrated 
supply chain activities in New Mexico. Prior to his role at NMO, Matthews served as the KCNSC’s Chief Financial 
Officer (CFO) for six years supporting all aspects of the accounting and financial function. He was also the CFO for 
Honeywell Federal Solutions, where he served as a proxy on the Savannah River Site Board and led the finance 
transitions for both the Sandia National Laboratories and Nevada National Security Site. His management 
experience spreads across financial planning and analysis, sales, resource, operations, planning, strategic 
sourcing and global security. Matthews also played a lead role in implementing the Functional Transformation 
Initiative 2.0, which provided savings for the company by optimizing and focusing on the support functions of 
efficient processes, standardization and mechanization.  

Prior to joining Honeywell, Matthews served in various management roles within the commercial industry both in 
Kansas City, MO, and Atlanta, GA. 

Matthews earned a Bachelor of Science in Finance from Kansas State University, Kansas, and a Master of 
Business Administration from Washington University in St. Louis, Missouri. He is active in his community and serves 
on the Board of Directors for the Boys & Girls Club of Kansas City and the Overland Park Chamber of Commerce. 
He is also the Executive Sponsor of the Honeywell FM&T Black Employee Network. He is also Six Sigma Green 
Belt certified. 
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